
 
 
 
 
  

October 11, 2019 
 

 
Subject: Regulation (EU) 2019/1021 of the European Parliament and of the Council of 20 June 

2019 on Persistent Organic Pollutants (POPs) 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
Thank you for your inquiry regarding Regulation (EU) 2019/1021 of the European Parliament and of 
the Council of 20 June 2019 on Persistent Organic Pollutants (POPs). We do not use any of the 
chemicals included on the list of POPs and we do not expect any of these chemicals to be 
contained within Barton products. 
 
Please contact us if you have any questions or comments. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Mario Cangemi 
HSE Director 

 
 


